Farwell, Jane@Waterboards

From: Little, Shannon@Wildlife

Sent: Wednesday, December 03, 2014 8:45 AM

To: Unit, Wr_Hearing@Waterboards

Cc: Tauriainen, Andrew@Waterboards; Buckman, Michael@Waterboards; Mejia,

Carlos@Waterboards; Farwell, Jane@Waterboards; Paul Minasian; Dustin Cooper; Peter
Harman; water@mountlassen.com; Murray, Nancee@Wildlife
Subject: Stanford Vina Draft CDO Hearing

All,

The California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) has received and reviewed the Stipulation and Proposed Order
circulated on November 20. We appreciate the work that has gone into developing them. CDFW notes that it is not a
signatory to the Stipulation. However, we have no objections to the terms of the Stipulation as it settles the June 12,
2014, Draft Cease and Desist Order by requiring compliance with the October Curtailment Order and the Emergency
Regulations and additional reporting of daily diversions. We also have no objections to the indefinite extension and
cancellation of the hearing.

Thank you,

Shannon Little

Staff Counsel, California Department of Fish and Wildlife
1416 9th Street, Suite 1341

Sacramento, CA 95814

Phone: 916-651-7650

Cell: 916-698-6539

Shannon.little@wildlife.ca.gov
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